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Mrs. Higgins' Class Are Authors! 
 

Mrs. Higgins Fourth Grade Class worked hard for 

several weeks to create a class book and will soon 

be published authors!  The students created a 
non-fiction book called, "WILD About North 

Carolina, A Book About Western NC Native 

Animals".  Students worked hard to research an 
animal that is native to Western North Carolina 

and create a page featuring their animal, along 

with an awesome picture to match.  Students will 

be receiving their hard cover books in late 
May.  Mrs. Higgins is so proud of their hard work!  

 
 

PARENT RESOURCE CENTER 

 
We are excited to know that our families are using resources from 
the Parent Resource Center at Clyde! As the end of the year draws 
near, please be sure to send any materials that you've checked out 
back to the school. Remember, you can turn these items in to the 
front office or send them to your child's teacher. Thanks and have 
a great summer! 

Media Center  
Summer Schedule 

 
There will be open check out and book return on 
Mondays from 9 am to 12 pm. beginning June 
10, 2019 and ending on August 12, 2019, except 
for the following dates: 6/24, 7/15, 7/29 as Mrs. 

Deziel will be traveling.  
 

Congratulations Elite Winners 

 
Avery Bryson 
Haylin Sitton 
Grady Lawing 
Cale Smith 
Bryce Stephenson 
Samantha Horton 
Adyn Bryson 
Alexis McCall 

Lidia Fraizer 
Madalynne Phillips 
Lydia Deweese  
Yuri Serrano 
Alexis Smith 
Aden Norris 
Julia Wells 
Molly Watson 

Cadence McNally 
Kylea Robinson 
Rosie Resendez 
Jovanni Vick 
Shaun Collier 
Jacob Cruz-Reyes 
Jackson Ballard 
Elise Gephart 

Stephaine Shultz 
Brandon Jordan 
Johan Hernandez 
Gavin Smith 
Kylie Leonard 
Treyleigh Miller  
Ella Tiller 
Jeremy Horton 
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COMPUTER LAB 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEACH, LEARN, DREAM, ACHIEVE 

 

 

“Cardinals Walk” Club 
 

 

"Cardinals Walk" Club will have Parents Day on May 29, 2:45 – 4:35 p.m. The last club meeting of this 
school year will be June 3, 2:45 – 5:40 p.m. Our leader board is headed by students who will have walked 
the equivalent of the Tennessee border to I-95! Thanks to Patricia Thomas and Nora Doggett for 
chaperoning this year. 
 
Starting in August, "Cardinals Walk" Club will meet on Wednesdays only. We must have four chaperones 
to start the club. Parent and faculty volunteers may contact Robert Cooper 
at rcooper@haywood.k12.nc.us. 

 

The computer lab is ending the year in inspiring and educational ways! Fifth graders are typing 
and sending letters to the upcoming fifth graders. They are explaining all the exciting things 
they have to look forward to in fifth grade. ALL classes are designing their very own virtual 
tree houses. It will be a house diagram plus creating a fun living area.  
I am so pleased and impressed at the computer skills each class has obtained this school year. 
I want the students to stay outside as much as possible over the summer. However, if you 
would like some ideas of great educational websites for those rainy days, please feel free to 
email me: eburnette@haywood.k12.nc.us. 

Clyde Elementary School Summer Camp 

Do your kids need something to do this summer? We can help! 

What? Summer Camp at Clyde Elementary School 

When? Wednesday, June 17th—Friday, August 9th. (Closed July 3rd – 5th) 

Why? To get your kids off the couch and out of the house to have fun doing things like: nature 

hikes, science experiments, field trips, swimming, picnics, bowling,  

movies, putt-putt, and much more… 

Cost? $30 per day/per child for 1-2 days or $110 a week per child for 3 or more days. (Additional 

$90 per child.) Payments are due the Monday of each week.   

A $75 activity fee covers all the activities for the summer. 

The cost covers breakfast, lunch, and snack!  

How? Applications are available in the front office.  

Please call 627-2206 if you have any questions! Limited spots available.  

 

mailto:rcooper@haywood.k12.nc.us

